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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey has been selected as a 
site for one of three public hearings on the future of public broadcasting in New Jersey.   

Members of the public are encouraged to attend and/or provide testimony at the hearing, to take 
place at the Lodge at Lakeside, Thursday, September 16, 2010 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  
Parking will be available in the North Lot on the Pomona campus.    
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